



Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022-065

TO: School District Superintendents

Principals

World Language Teachers

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: May 16, 2022

SUBJECT: Wyoming Seal of Biliteracy

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS AND INPUT- WYOMING SEAL OF BILITERACY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Senate Enrolled Act 47 of the 2022 Wyoming Legislature created a Wyoming Seal of Biliteracy. The legislation allows the State Superintendent of Public Instruction to establish a committee of language educators to identify or approve assessments and levels of proficiency on assessments that will enable students to earn a Seal of Biliteracy.

Completing <u>this survey</u> expresses interest in serving on the Seal of Biliteracy Advisory Committee but does not commit anyone to serve. Respondents will be notified of their selection status by May 31, 2022.

The deadline to submit is 11:59 p.m. on May 29, 2022. This committee will meet in Cheyenne for a full day in the week of June 6, 2022.

The Wyoming Department of Education is also collecting public and educator input to be shared with the Seal of Biliteracy Advisory Committee, which will develop recommendations that will be forwarded to the State Superintendent of Public Instruction.

To provide input, complete the **Seal of Biliteracy Public Input Survey** by 11:59 p.m. on June 2, 2022.

For more information, contact Antoinette Hallam, Foreign Language Consultant, at 307-777-5217 or antoinette.hallam@wyo.gov, or Rob Black, Native American Liaison, at 307-777-3747 or rob.black1@wyo.gov.